
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

Project Information Flyer 
SR-84 Resurfacing Improvements Project 
SR-84 from Glades Parkway to Weston Road 
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 438117‐1‐52‐01  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four is pleased to provide information for the SR-84 
Resurfacing Improvements Project from Glades Parkway to Weston Road on SR 84 in Broward County.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
 

• Milling and resurfacing the roadway and replacing pavement markings  
• Widening the shoulder along SR-84  
• Installing bicycle lanes at Indian Trace and Glades Parkway 
• Repairing guardrail as needed, along westbound SR-84 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

Construction Cost: $4.4 million          Construction Start: August 2, 2021          Estimated Completion: Spring 2023 

SR-84 Resurfacing Improvements Project  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 

Donald Vanwhervin, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
donald.vanwhervin@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7654 
Ronda Rupert, P.E., Project Administrator  
rrupert@apcte.com or (305) 970-3912 
Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/ 
MyFDOTSEFL/  
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Single lane closures are permitted while construction activities are taking place.  
• SR-84 entrance and exit ramp closures are permitted between 9:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m., Sunday through Thursday 

night.  
• Additional information about lane closures and detour information will be provided in the weekly traffic report 

distributed by FDOT.  


